The Glenview Youth Baseball Organization is once again offering interested students 13 years of age and older the opportunity to work as baseball umpires in Glenview. The purpose of this letter is to, 1.) inform the child’s school of the opportunity, 2.) to show Glenview Youth Baseball’s intent to hire, and 3.) to request a work permit. 
 
Umpiring is a part-time job that provides after-school and weekend work opportunities. In addition to providing the hard-working student the ability to earn money, umpiring for Glenview Youth Baseball is a great opportunity for students to learn to take responsibility, be assertive, and to work cooperatively with their peers and adults. 
 
 
Any questions or comments, please contact: 
 
Jack Reardon
Umpire Committee Chairman 
Glenview Youth Baseball
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